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1,000th GOLD BAR  

POURED AT FORTNUM 

Westgold Resources Limited (Westgold or the Company) is pleased to announce a major production milestone 
at its Fortnum Gold Project. On Sunday 26th June 2022, the Fortnum team poured ARAG1000G – the 1000th bar 
produced since Westgold recommissioned the project in May 2017.  

Ounces produced project to date since plant refurbishment and wet commissioning in May 2017 to 26th June 
2022 (unreconciled) is approximately 287,559 oz.  

 

Figure 1 
From Left to Right - Runan (Bill) Xiao (Underground Manager), Grant Smith (Processing Shift Supervisor), 

Timothy Altham (Goldroom Supervisor), Dimitrios Patsikatheodorou (Processing Manager), Cristian Quintero 
(Mine Surveyor). 

Managing Director, Wayne Bramwell said  

“1000 bars poured is a significant achievement. We acknowledge all the Fortnum team, past and 
present who have set the project on the path to this milestone and look forward to this small but 
dynamic team kicking more goals in the future.”  
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